
Masterton A&P Showing 
Championship  

Sadly weather conditions meant our Championship Show could not go ahead the Show 
being postponed to 18-19 March 2023.  We understand that this postponement date may 
mean that some competitors will not be able to attend.   

Refunds will be made to your bank account within Main-Events and will be made in full 
APART from the $5 non-refundable admin levy. Applications must be in by 5 March 23 
and will be paid following this. 

If you are now unable to attend, please apply for a refund as follows: 

Step 1: 

Logon to Main-Events and select our Show on the main screen 

 

Step 2: 

Go to the Online Entry tab then the green Class Changes / Other Messages  
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Step 3: 

Please send a message as below.  Please ensure you include rider / horse names.  
Payments will be made to your bank account included within Main-Events. 

 

 

Please follow this process and do not Message the Committee members directly.   

 

Thank you  


